
October 18, 2023 

Chris Fonseca 
Acting Mayor, City of Mississauga 
Office of the Mayor 

And to City Council 

300 City Centre Drive 
Mississauga, ON L5B 3C1 

RE: Support for Shared Micromobility in Mississauga 

Dear Acting Mayor Fonseca, 

Mississauga is taking many initiatives to create sustainable communities, and Port Credit 
will be the host for many of these exciting projects. Aligned with our own vision for an 
active and vibrant community, the Port Credit West Village Partners Inc. is hopeful that 
Brightwater will be at the heart of these transformative changes.  

Mississauga's and Port Credit’s newest neighbourhood, Brightwater, recently welcomed 
its first residents and will shortly welcome its first commercial tenants. Over the next few 
years, a community will begin to take shape as residents, businesses and visitors 
interact and experience an urban village built on health, wellness, and sustainability. 

We are committed to strong mobility connections for residents and visitors through 
Mississauga Transit, GO Transit, the Hazel McCallion LRT Line, and the community’s 
trail system. As a demonstration of our commitment, we have provided space at 
Brightwater for a future MiWay bus terminal, as well as invested in a shuttle bus 
connection to the Port Credit GO Station, which will be available to our residents in 
2024. We are also exploring micromobility as a solution to help people move locally 
without the need for private vehicles.  

Port Credit West Village Partners Inc. is pleased to support staff recommendations to 
move forward with the City’s micromobility strategy, including a pilot for shared 
micromobility in Mississauga beginning in 2024. We know that Brightwater will be an 
exciting destination and that the community will welcome micromobility and more ways 
to move. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Blazevski 
Vice President, Port Credit West Village Partners Inc. (Brightwater) 
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